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VALE  

 

Ted Norrie 

Edward “Ted” Norrie joined the Bunbury Group of the Woodturners of Western Australia in 
the early 1990s, and as such was one of our longest standing members.  

Ted was a very active member of the Group, always first in line to help with busy bees, 
collecting wood and any other Group activities.  

Ted was always willing to demonstrate techniques at our meetings. He was particularly 
known for turning burl bowls and always supported our Show and Tell sessions – winning the 
most items submitted for show and tell in several years! In later years ill health prevented Ted 
from actively turning but he was always there to support the Group – he particularly liked to 
attend our Show and Tell sessions and frequently attended social get togethers.  

Ted was the ultimate “Club” person and served as Convenor in 2002/2003.  

The quintessential gentleman – we will miss him. 


